
 

 
 
 

July 28, 2022 
 

Hi Everyone; 
 
On July 9th Bob Hurlburt hosted our One Day Woods Walk, we had 24 shooters, a 
great turnout. Sis brought green beans with potatoes for everyone to enjoy.  
First Place went to Jeff Carr, Second was Lars Lutton, good shooting! The course was 
run starting at the minion target and working on back to the bear which is usually 
the first target. Leave it to Bob to mix things up a little bit! Thanks much to Sis, Bob 
and Colin Green for helping out with the scoring. I did not hear of any new members 
for the Hall of Shame.  
 
Our next shoot is on Sunday August 7th we will have a Paper Match hosted by Dan 
Saltzman. Prizes will be groceries. 
 
The Conservation Club says we are welcome to camp the night before a shoot, so 
here is a chance to get away and sit around a camp fire for an evening.  
 
 
Take Care!! See you at the range. 
 
Mark Hazel 
 
 
 
Deathwind Longrifles  August 20 & 21 
Columbus Muzzle Loading GC Aug 27 & 28 
NMLRA Fall Shoot Sept 10-18 
 
 

http://www.OVMLGC.com 


